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New Year Message

	
Metro Joins Law Enforcement, Others in Promoting New Year’s Eve Service

[bookmark: _GoBack]Numerous media outlets this morning covered a press event at the Metro Red Line station in North Hollywood, to encourage New Year’s eve revelers to avoid driving and take Metro instead or opt for a cab or the Auto Club towing service. Metro spokesman Marc Littman joined the city attorney, Councilman Tom LaBonge, LAPD, LASD, CHP, the Auto Club and Mothers Against Drunk Driving. They all encouraged the public to take advantage of free rides on Metro buses and trains that will be offered from 9 p.m. tonight until 2 a.m. New Year’s Day. Metro also promoted Tournament of Roses service to the parade, the Rose Bowl and Victory Park float display. Stories should air throughout the day and evening.  

New Year Message

Best wishes to all of you and your familiesfor the New Year! I look forward to renewing our commitment to excellence in 2013.
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